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Your Ref: Our Ref: 
BMcL-0052-13 HYPH099/003 

Mr B McLoughlin 
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry 
Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Arthur House 
41 Arthur Street 
Belfast 
BT14GB 

Dear Sir 

irectorate of Legal Services 

2 Franklin Street, Belfast, BT2 800 
OX 2842 NR Belfast 3 

Date: 
9th April 2013 

RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS- R FERGUSON 
(Preliminary) - Our client: The Health and Social Care Board 

I refer to the above matter, to your letter dated 24th January 2013 (reference as 
quoted above) and to my letter dated 21 st February 2013. 

I am instructed by my client that all possible searches have been carried out by the 
Board for the documents which you have requested, and my client regrets that none 
of this documentation can be located. 

My client regrets that it can be of no further assistance to you, in relation to this 
matter. 

We will reply to your letter of 19th March 2013 (BMcL-0062-13) under separate cover. 

Yours faithfully 

Angela Crawford 
Solicitor 
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